CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
CHICAGO

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Mr. Rich Martin

PAPER TIGER DOCUMENT SOLUTIONS
1101 N Estes

Gurnee, IL 60031

(847) 599-9700

Dear Mr. Martin,

| wish to inform you that, pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 16 January 2023
issued by the Consulate General of the Philippines in Chicago, your firm is hereby given
this Notice to Proceed with the disposal of old records of the Consulate at the cost of
Five Hundred Four Dollars (US$504.00), inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Philippine law,
specifically Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement
Reform Act of 2003.

Sincerely,

7
y_ é/tqu, ‘/ )
J. SUSANA V. PAE
Consul General

18 January 2023
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